
Words from Anne Miller, Board Chair 

To quote Frank Sinatra, òIt was a Very Good Year!ó   

òNatureõs Superheroes: Adventures with Adaptationsó filled the exhibit hall in May and was greeted with applause 

from friends of the Museum and the community.  Congratulations to Naturalist/Educator Emily Stone and the many 

volunteers who provided the leadership and the energy to create this exhibit.  And thank you to Emily for leading us 

through a year of stimulating programs, activities and stories.  

In June, sixty friends of the Museum joined hands to form the inaugural Benefactorõs Circleéthe Museum classroom, at the hands of 

Carolyn Owen and Gretchen Hannaford, became an elegant venue for the Benefactorõs Circle dinner.  June also marked the completion of 

our mews, which is now home to raptors Theo, Carson, and Aldo.  Construction of the mews fell into the capable hands of Bill McKinney, 

Larry Hanson, Phil Jensen, Tom Matthiae, Mimi Crandall, Ralph Owen and Beda McKinney. 

July brought us the annual Summer Benefit at Telemark organized by our own Leslie Strapon and the Museum Events Committee.  We 

are grateful to the Clif Louis family for allowing Telemark to be temporarily transformed into the Spirit of Woodstock. 

August was an important time as the Board approved the Museumõs Strategic Plan 2014-2017.  A lot of good energy was expended to 

complete this important piece as we move toward accreditation. 

Thanks go to Liz Aase and her committee and to John and Susan Hand for energizing the month of September with successful Power of 

the Purse and Golf Classic events.  

At the end of this òvery good yearó we are thankful for the support of the Mary Griggs Burke Foundation and our other very generous 

donors; our energetic and talented volunteers; and our excellent staff and Board of Directors.   

   

  Raptor Report  

Weõve  had an exciting 

year welcoming three 

new raptors to our 

Museum family! Our 

dedicated volunteers have put in many 

hours building a new mews for them to 

call home, feeding and caring for them, as 

well as creating enrichment opportunities. 

The birds have also modeled for 

professional photo shoots. Great progress 

has been made in their socialization and 

training and we have begun programming 

with all three birds.  
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Our 2014 exhibit: Natureõs SuperheroesñAdventures with 

Adaptations was a Whizz! Bang! Zowie! success! Kids of ALL 

ages donned capes, transformed into Superhero Conservation 

Sidekicks, and flew through the Northwoods in our green 

screen studio. With a record number of grant funders, we were 

able to publish and give away hundreds of exhibit-themed 

comic books. During exhibit-related programming 143 

volunteers spent 436 hours as Conservation Sidekicks. What a 

great adventure! 

Cable Natural History Museum 

Connecting people to Northwoods nature through educational 

experiences that inspire wonder, discovery, and responsibility.  
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